
DRAFTER’S NOTE

FROM THE

LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

LRB−4330/P1dn
PJH:jld:rs

January 18, 2006

Carol

Please note that I placed the proposed section in chapter 85 of the statutes, which
governs the Department of Transportation, generally.  Erin Egan had recommended
amending s. 110.08, but that section only applies to operator license examiners, not to
all DMV employees.  Please let me know if you would like any changes.
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